
To our valued trade partners in the Kingdom of Grovel, 

We regret to inform you that the nation of Al’Daric has been the target of a 
bio-magical warfare strike, unleashing the virulent plague known as “The 
Shaking Plague” upon our nation. Reports indicate that it has already spread 
to your nation, and we wish to extend assurances that we are working on a 
cure for this disease. In the meantime, we advise limiting trade with other 
infected nations and taking precautions such as initiating a quarantine 
protocol, isolating within individual residences as much as possible. For 
individuals or groups suffering from or wishing to avoid contracting the 
Shakes, we advise coming to Al’Daric, where advanced medical care is 
available. We are also capable of disposing of any diseased corpses safely and in 
such a manner that should prevent further contamination.  

While we have some early suspicions to the originator of this cowardly attack, 
investigations are still ongoing and we hesitate to assign blame before we are 
certain who is responsible. Rest assured, Al’Daric is doing everything in its 
power to deal with this plague and unleash appropriate retaliation upon those 
responsible.  

Best regards, 

 

  The Headmaster 


